
 

 

Possible vacancies in year 2  
Children born on or between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017 

15 April 2024 
 
Places may still be available at the following schools in year 2: 
 
** Indicates limited places (less than three) 

 Schools showing the Maltese cross icon have a religious ethos in keeping with the Roman 

Catholic Church (RC). 

 

School Address Possible 
vacancies 

   

   

 

Important additional notes 
If you wish to apply for a place at a school listed above*, please apply in writing to:  
 
Admissions team, Children, Families and Education directorate, Luton Council, Town Hall, George 
Street, Luton, LU1 2BQ 
 
* For the following schools, please apply to the school directly: 
 

• Leagrave Primary School 

• Someries Infant School and Early Childhood Education Centre 

• The Linden Academy 

• any Catholic school (indicated by the Maltese cross icon: ) 
 

Please note: pupils can attend infant schools/academies from year R to the end of year 2 only – 

this means until July 2024. Year 2 pupils attending infant schools/academies are required to 
transfer to junior school/academy in September 2024. 
 
There is no automatic transfer from infant school/academy to junior school/academy and parents 
are required to submit a written application. Please visit our website, Luton.gov.uk/Admissions for 
details about how to make an application for a place at a junior school/academy for September 
2024.  
 
Printed information is also available from the Admissions team on request. Please note that the 
closing date for receipt of on time transfer to juniors applications for September 2024 was 15 
January 2024. 

http://www.luton.gov.uk/admissions

